## OFFICE OF GOVERNOR RONNIE MUSGROVE INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

TO: JUMPER

FROM: RILEY

SUBJECT: DATE FOR GOVERNOR TO VISIT HARRELL CONSTRUCTION

**DATE** 6/18/01 **CC:** FILE

The Governor met with Mr. Mike Harrell and John Madden of Harrell Construction on May 30. They invited him to visit their offices and possibly a few of their construction sites. The Governor indicated that he wanted to do this and asked me to coordinate a visit.

John Madden (206-7566) has called and suggested the morning of July 24. Will you please put this in front of the Governor for his approval? Thanks!